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Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

8th November 2024 

 

Welcome back everyone, we hope that you enjoyed a lovely break.  

 As always, we have been very busy here at Wrenbury. Our little Wrens have bee busy making 

chocolate covered apples and poppy biscuits – delicious! Base 1 have been exploring colour in lots 

of different ways, the classroom is full of their beautiful artwork. Base 2 have been scientists, 

exploring materials and their properties. Base 3 have enjoyed their theme day, and what a theme 

day it was! Everyone looked fabulous and we all enjoyed their assembly, they spoke with 

confidence and enthusiasm. Very well done Base 3. Our Year 5 children have enjoyed their first 

extra tennis lesson this week. Base 5 have been busy learning how WW2 changed the lives of 

women and Year 6 started learning how to complete long division! Well done everyone, a great 

week had been had by all.  
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This week’s awards... 

We All Matter Stars: 

Little Wrens: Alicja - for showing kindness to her friend and for super sharing 
Base 1: Bonnie- for always using her manners.  
Base 2: Conor- for being helpful and tidying up.  
Base 3: Thomas – for showing his table friends that they matter by helping them  
Base 4: Willow – for supporting others to develop vocabulary in class. 
Base 5: Joshie – for noticing when friends need help with their learning.  

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards: 

Little Wrens: Alistair for super listening.  
Base 1: Japer- for showing good concentration in class.  
Base 2: Ettie – for always showing concentrate behaviours.  
Base 3:  Griff- using the maths area to support his learning.  
Base 4: Benjamin – for clearly demonstrating his concentration by sitting still, 

listening, looking, and thinking. 
Base 5: Penny- for valuing her presentation in maths.  

 

 

Reading Awards: 

 

We were all so proud of our children this week, with another 15 children achieving their bronze 

badge. Well done to Nancy, Oliver, Claudia, Hattie, Amelie, Jacob, Rhys, JJ, Stanley, Willow, Hugo, 

Penny. Daisy, Benjamin and Kacper.   

There are many more who will reach this achievement next week – I look forward to awarding 

you your badge! 
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Base 2 Fundraising Day : 

Next week, Base 2 will be enjoying their class fundraising day. They will be breaking the rules – 

rasing money for every rule they break (details of this have been sent to Base 2 directly). They 

have decided that they would like to raise money for their class charity; the World Wildlife 

Foundation. They are hoping to adpot a turtle with the money they raise from the day. What a 

lovely thing to do, Base 2.  

 

 

Base 5 Fundraising :  

Base 5 have also decided that they would like to 

use their fundraising day to support their charity, 

The National Trust.  They would like any cake 

donations on Monday 18th November which they 

will then sell in the hall at breaktime on Tuesday 19th for a 

donation of 50p per cake.  

 

Thank you for supporting our children with their fundraising. 

It helps to teach them that they can make a difference, that 

they can help make our world a better place.  

 

 

Reminder: 

Next week is our antibullying week. On Tuesday 12th we are asking children to wear odd socks in 

support of this. On this day we are also inviting children to ‘dress down’ (wear own clothes) in 

return for bringing chocolate for the Christmas Fair.  

 

Please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and 

checking in on our website for news and updates. 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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